
Project Update: May 2023 
 
For our tag orders, we contacted the company in March 2023 and placed our order 
at the beginning of April, they are now in the production process. We also placed 
receivers in the region last week. On the other hand, we continue our snorkelling and 
real time monitoring activities in the region. Eleonora de Sabata and Simona Clo from 
MedSharks accompanied us on our snorkelling study we did last week. But since the 
water temperature is lower than expected, our rate of encountering sand sharks is 
lower than in previous years. Therefore, we are waiting for at least July 2023 to tagging. 
 

 

 
 


